
Sturbridge Recreation Committee Meeting Minutes Monday June 8, 2009 

 

In Attendance: Mike Moran, Mike Curtin and Tom Kane 

Absent: Mary Lou Volpe and Al Jones 

 

Minutes for May 18, 2009  were approved 

 

No property request were submitted for approval 

 

2009 Concert Series 

will review the final concert listing at the next meeting and ask the committee members 

to each take a concert or two. 

 

The Recreation committee was awarded two seniors to help with various tasks within the 

recreation department Lynne will set up a to do list for them. 

 

The Farmers Market for the Town Common is looking to reserve for Sept 12& 13 in 

place of every Sunday in August and September. 

 

Small shed is needed for girls softball field to go into betterment for FY 11 

 

When the committee is ready to go out to bid on the field project we need to make sure 

that references are reviewed and that the company awarded has the experience with field 

design. 

 

Next meeting Monday, June 22, 2009 at 5:30pm at the 

Recreation office #35  

 

Meeting Ajourned at 6:35pm 

 

Respectfully Submittted,  

 

 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 

 

 

 

 

 


